CHURCH OF GOD 7th DAY

11641 CEDAR AVENUE
BLOOMINGTON, CA 92316
TELEPHONE 877-1526

Dear Brethern in Christ:

Once again it is a pleasure to share the good news with you that we have set
a date for our annual Church Supper. This year we will be dining together
and reporting on our church activities on Sunday evening, January 9, 19725

at the Sizzler Steak House, 380 Foothill Boulevard, Rialto, at 7:00. You

are cordially invited to attend. The honor and pleasure of your company
are absolutely essential to the success of our supper.

As you no doubt recall, the purpose of this very special once-a-year
gathering is not only to promote brotherly fellowship, but also to provide
you with a complete report of our church activities during 1971 and to
discuss our exciting plans for further progress in 1972.

Last year's program proved to be a great success and was well received by
all. This year we are expecting a better attendance and looking forward
to another inspiring program. Elder Ray Straub, our District Overseer,
will be our special guest again this year and he will be accompanied by
his wife.

In order to enable more people to attend this special Charch Supper, we are
reducing the necessary contribution for the meal coraiderably over last year.

We hope that this price reduction plus the promotion given by those who attended
last year, will result in assuring us of a greater audience.

I am confident that you are interested in seeing our local church grow and
prosper in every possible way. This can only he done through your continued
Cooperation. So please come. Let us sit and dine together in a spirit of
love and Christian fellowship and let's talk and plan together for the future
growth and prosperity of the Church of God, which we both love and serve.

By the Grace of God, His Servant
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Elder Noah H. Camero

P. 5. The donation needed for the meal will be $2.00 for adults, and $1.00
for children.




